
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

My fourth week as your new Club President. I can’t 
thank our Board enough again for bestowing this 
honor upon me…  Please thank our Board for all 
they do, the majority of which occurs behind the 
scenes.
 
I would ask that each of you take a moment this 
week and hug those nearest and dearest to your 
hearts. Grandparent(s), tell your Grandchildren 
they are a blessing, Moms and Dads tell your Sons 
and Daughters how much you love them. Encour-
age those around you to be themselves, think for 
themselves and above all never forget, anyone can 
accomplish anything they set their mind to. Lead by 
example…
 
Please keep the less fortunate and everyone you 
encounter daily in your thoughts and prayers. So 
many are hurting both physically and emotionally; 
many have nowhere or anyone to turn to. Make it a 
habit to smile and say something nice to someone 
every day. You attract far more bees with honey 
then with vinegar.
 
Never forget our Police Officer(s), Firefighter(s) and 
Military. They do what they do so we may rest 
comfortably at night; routinely at their own peril 
and often without a single “THANK YOU.” 
Redlands Sunrise Rotary says THANK YOU to both 
past and present… 
 
I will be starting a new series of messages next 
week focusing on issue(s) which are near and dear 
to my heart and affect us all as Rotarian(s). Just a 
hint… Woman, Children, the Elderly, Animal(s), the 
Middle East, Central Asia, and those caught up in 
the mind-numbing reality of Human Trafficking.
 
Have a great week…
 
Yours In Rotary Service
 
Lance
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Wednesday Mornings - 6:45 a.m.
Burrage Mansion

1205 W Crescent Ave, Redlands, CA 92373

Tuesday Evening - 6:00 p.m.
Assistencia

26930 Barton Rd, Redlands, CA 92373

ROTARY CALENDAR
SPEAKERS

August 2 - Matthew Tobar. Constituent Services for 
 Representative Pete Aguilar
August 9 - Nathan Gonzales, San Bernardino
 Community College District
August 16 - MCCA
August 23 - Brian Seghers - Owner Rendition Tatoo
August 30 - Erica Horan - owner of Happy Camper 
 Creamery

ROTARY EVENTS
August 8 - Redlands Bowl Ushering
August 10 - Board Meeting

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
President - Lance Bauer
President Elect - Beth Sanders
President Nominee - Jonathan Shidler
Chairman RSRX- Mike Schaefer
Secretary - Amy Cranfill
Treasurer - Sue Reid
Past President - Ryan Holloway
Seargant at Arms - Al Hernandez

Directors
       • Kelley Bowden            • Mick Gallagher
       • Shannon O’Conner      • Rich Sessler

RSRX UPDATE

Last week RSRX adjourned from the Asistencia to the 
66ers ballpark for a social event.  Great al pastor 
tacos!! We were joined by quite a few new prospec-
tive members.  And did the 66ers win?  Truthfully, I 
don’t think many were there at the end.  Good time 
had by all.  Tomorrow night back at the Asistencia.  
Dark Tuesday Aug. 8 as we will all be at the Redlands 
Bowl.



PAST PRESIDENTS
John Tincher  ~ Brian Holmes ~ Bob Nottingham ~Mick Gallagher ~ Hank Hallis ~ Rick Clark

Walt Kadyk ~ Fred Ford ~ Pat Gilbreath ~ Eric Munson ~ Jim McCallum ~ Dan Hatt  ~ Ken Barr
Roger Powell ~ Jon Hoghaug ~ Linda Frye ~Kirk Stitt ~ Jesse Siglow ~ Sharon Guggisberg ~ Jim Petty
Tom Fitzmaurice ~ Bryan Reid ~ Carolyn Kelsey ~ Janey Cole ~ Craig Parker ~ Sam Irwin ~ Leon Fikse

Chris Martin ~ Randy Brown ~ Jeff Sceranka ~ Jim Bacca ~ Kelley Bowden ~Micah White 
Al Hernandez ~ Rashid Mousavin ~ Damo Damoridian ~  Troy Molaug ~ Amy Cranfill ~ Ryan Holloway

MEETING NOTES

Words of Inspiration--Chris Johnson on the importance of Gratitude in life.

Guests--Jennifer Roblee
               Alicia Gyllenhammer
               Vaughn Milliron, Bert Block's guest from Salt Lake City

Fines/Travel--Janey Cole to the beach, Jim Bacca to Colorado, 
Jarrett Stark for completing San Francisco marathon in personal
best time 

Announcements--
                Club dues are payable by July 31
                Rotary Basic Training for newer and older members--after regular meeting on August 2
                Club potluck and service at the Redlands Bowl on Tuesday August 8 at 6 p.m. 

Program--Nikyah Pfeiffer--From Bags to Belongings
     Nikyah shared her personal history and her current passion and hopes for her non-profit "From Bags to Belong-
ings."  Her organization provides luggage and personal notes of hope, inspiration, and encouragement to 
children in the foster care system.  With assistance from Stater Brothers Charities, Bonne Meres, Amazon, UPS, 
Children's Fund and others, From Bags to Belongings has provided over 2000 pieces of luggage to underserved 
children.  But there is much more to do.  In the United States, some 50,000 children are presently in the foster care 
system and in need of more than plastic bags to transport their meager belongings.  You can learn more and help 
at  www.frombagstobelongings.com t


